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COVID-19 Outbreak Over at Community Living Grimsby, Lincoln and West Lincoln 
 

Grimsby, ON – Earlier today, Niagara Region Public Health declared the COVID-19 outbreak 
over at an adult residential home owned and operated by Community Living Grimsby, Lincoln 
and West Lincoln. 
 
One staff who tested positive for the virus has recovered, and all other impacted employees 
tested negative for COVID-19 and have since returned to work. 
 
The agency wishes to acknowledge the public health unit for their guidance. Most importantly, 
Community Living Grimsby, Lincoln and West Lincoln thanks its dedicated employees who 
were unwavering in providing high quality supports and ensuring the residents’ safety during 
the outbreak. 
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